
   
   

 

 

 

 

June 2023 

Dear Second Grade Families, 

Welcome to Second Grade! The Second Grade teachers at Woods are looking forward to having you in 
class this coming school year.  Throughout the school year, we will be busy reading, writing, problem solving,  and 
creating.  We’d like to take this opportunity to provide you with a list of supplies that might be helpful for your 
student to have in class to better support their school educational program. Please keep in mind that ALL SUPPLIES 
are optional and your child will be provided with the basic supplies needed to complete all class activities. 
However, we understand that many children enjoy having their own set of personal supplies at school.  Because 
our supply budget is limited, below is a list of supplies that can be purchased and voluntarily donated by you for 
use by your child and/or for community use.   

Recommended individual student supplies:   

● 5X8 pencil box (this size is perfect for holding all supplies) 
● Two (2) 70 sheet WIDE RULED subject notebooks 
● Crayons (16 or 24) 
● Full Size backpack 
● Sock/eraser for erasing on whiteboards  
● 2 Glue sticks 
● 4 Sharpened pencils 
● 3-4 whiteboard (dry erase markers (expo brand works best) 
● Paper Mate 1.3 mechanical pencil (this has extra thick lead) 
● Earbuds 

 
Community supplies: 
Community supplies will be utilized by all of our students and your voluntary donations would be  greatly 
appreciated.  

● Glue sticks              * Expo Brand Dry Erase Markers                                    
● Pencils     * Black Sharpie Fine Point Pens 
● Pink or white eraser   *Extra Paper Mate 1.3 Mechanical Pencils 
● Crayola Markers 
● Clorox wipes 
● Kleenex  

 
Should you prefer to make a monetary donation, you can make a donation to “Woods Elementary School” 
designating your gift be used for classroom supplies. Your check should be given to the School Office Manager, and 
will be deposited in our Student Body account and designated for use in our classroom or grade level. 

Please allow us to thank you in advance for your support. Your donations allow us to provide your child 
with additional experiences which will enhance their education. Should you have any questions or 
concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Respectfully yours, 

Second Grade Teachers 


